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CNAP: IUP Expansion of CAE-C Education Project  
Meeting Minutes for Wednesday, March 28th, 2018 

 

Meeting Commenced at 10:50 a.m. in HSS 123. 

Attended by: Dr. Farag, Dr. Fiddner, Dr. Rafoth, Alex Ashcom, Amber 
Stewart, Krista Sarraf, Sarah Bradshaw, Dameron Braxton, and Hunter Sargent 

 

1. March 7th minutes unanimously approved at 10:50 a.m. 

2. Dr. Rafoth will hold a meeting with Computer Science faculty on April 
2nd to discuss the importance of the grant. 

 
3. Dr. Fiddner will edit agenda being sent to Pittsburgh Technology 

Council (PTC) to include subjects of research and other updates. 
 

4. Our team will work on collecting more data from Cyber-Security classes 
offered this spring.  

 
5. Braxton and Sarah will continue 
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10. Dr. Farag will contact the IUP research Institute to discuss possible 
funding sources to continue this project after the NSA grant expires.  

 
11. The committee decided to limit participation in the proposed 

summer camp on the week of June 4-8, 2018 to middle and high-school 
students from surrounding school districts. 
 

12. Meeting adjourned at 11:35 a.m. 

 

Submitted By: Hunter Sargent and Waleed Farag. 


